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Kaycee Hathaway

From: Kaycee Hathaway

Sent: Tuesday, March 17, 2015 8:04 AM

To: 'Lenaropes@aol.com'

Subject: RE: Notification of CUD

Dear Ms. McKendrick, 

 

CU-14-00005 is an Administrative Conditional Use Permit which does not go before the BOCC the final decision is made 

by the Planning Official.  At this moment the application is under review by staff and a decision date is not known.   

 

I can add you to the notification list for this application if you would like, but if you want to be a part of any other lists all 

of those can be signed up for on our website.   

 

I hope that this information helps you.  If you have any further questions please feel free to contact me. 

 

Thank you,  

 

Kaycee K Hathaway 

Kittitas County 

Community Development Services/ Planner I 

Phone: (509) 962-7079 

Email: kaycee.hathaway@co.kittitas.wa.us 

 

From: Lenaropes@aol.com [mailto:Lenaropes@aol.com]  

Sent: Monday, March 16, 2015 7:22 PM 

To: Kaycee Hathaway 
Subject: Fwd: Notification of CUD 

 
  
  

 
From: Lenaropes@aol.com 
To: kaycee.hathaway@co.kittitas.wa.us 
Sent: 3/12/2015 1:13:51 P.M. Pacific Daylight Time 
Subj: Notification of CUD 
  
Dear Kaycee, 
  
Two matters that I would appreciate information regarding.  The first is conditional use permit number CUD-
CU14-0005.  I have been following this application and do not see what is on the agenda now.  Has a 
recommendation been made to the BOCC?  Have they set a meeting regarding this? 
  
Also when talking to Doc Hanson, he related that I should be on your email list to get this pertinent information.  I 
am not sure how to get on that list.  I am on the Kittitas County email list, but do you have a more identified list?   
  
I know your time is valuable and I do appreciate the follow up. 
  
Stephanie McKendrick 
lenaropes@aol.com 
520-404-9105 


